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Comments: I'm commenting because of the proposed forest service move on shooting ranges in Colorado.

Places like Turkey tracks are good. However they need to be sanctioned ranges to get respect from the shooters.

Making a range much like the one in Nathrop (CPW sponsored)would be great. Shutting down the forest to

shooting is NOT the answer. That will just drive people to go further into the forest and shoot anyway. Laws won't

stop people from using public land to exercise a time honored tradition. We do not have enough ranges and need

more to stop the trashing of certain parts of the forest. Make a land swap or whatever but make a range or two in

the pike national forest yesterday. It's getting to be too late. Lots of out of state people shoot up here and don't

respect the forest that some of us live right next too. 


